
Sunday January 6 

Woodley Park News 

Before the holidays, Turning the Page ran a pop-up bookstore at 2635 Connecticut Ave, 

organized through the Woodley Park Main Street. The bookstore is back and will run until the 

end of March. Proceeds go to supporting the organization's programs with DCPS. Store hours: 

Monday to Friday, 3:30 to 8:30 pm;  Saturday and Sunday, 11 am to 7 pm. Contact the 

organization if you have books, CDs or DVDs to donate. 

DDoT is conducting a survey to solicit feedback for an adaptive bikeshare program to "establish 

an opportunity for individuals of different abilities and ages, to have access to a healthy and fun 

form of transportation." You can read more here and take the survey here. 

The Cleveland Park Business Association and Cleveland & Woodley Park Village have organized 

a series of Tuesday evening talks at the Library at 7 pm. You can see the line-up through June 

here. 

The next community meeting for the Eaton Elementary renovation will be on February 7, 6:30 

to 7:30 in the Multipurpose Room. Updates can be found on the Eaton project website. 

In past years, WPCA ran a "neighborhood watch" program to provide a mechanism for 

neighbors to keep informed about criminal activity and to work together to prevent it. This 

program died off, in part, because of the development of new methods of communication. It 

has been suggested that WPCA revive a program like this. Please let me know if you think this is 

a good idea and would like to participate. 

WPCA and Stanford are looking at putting together a Woodley Park residents' art show at the 

Stanford gallery in the Spring. If you live in the neighborhood and create art (painting, 

photography, sculpture, ceramics, jewelry, fabrics etc.), think about whether you might like to 

take part. If you know of any neighborhood artists who might not get this email (it goes to only 

about 650 people), either pass this email on to them or send me their email addresses. 

Calendar 

Tuesday February 5, 7:30 pm at Stanford. WPCA Executive Committee Meeting. The agenda 

should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome. 

John Goodman 

WPCA 

For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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